AH Committee

From: Lynn Travis <lynntravis@rocketmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 6:16 AM
To: AH Committee

| have lived here since 1991 and watched maui grow in good ways and also in bad....please do not build in launiopoko
area....the traffic is so horrific now | can't even imagine what it would be like with more homes....yes we need affordable
housing but not there....please listen to the residents of Maui county and not the developers who just want to make
more money..thank you for your time
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